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ABERDEEN CREEK HOA WEBSITE MAINTENANCE 
 
The Aberdeen Creek HOA website URL was changed on January 30, 2020 to: 
 www.aberdeencreekfl.com     
 
The previous URL www.aberdeencreek.com had expired and was in a “redemption” status 
with ICANN – it would have cost $150 to redeem and reactivate it. 

The previous URL became inactive due to an error by Webmasters. 
 

The new URL is registered through GoDaddy and must be renewed periodically. The next 
renewal date is 01/30/2026 – Auto Renewal is turned on and charged to a Credit Card held 
by Clifford Reiss.  This credit card xxxx-xxxx-xxxx-xxx9 expires 12/24 at which time it must 
also be replaced – or – if the credit card is changed then GoDaddy must be updated.  
 
A new GoDaddy account has been established to own this domain .. the GoDaddy username, 
account #, password are in the HOA files of Clifford Reiss, HOA Treasurer with 2-step logon 
authentication to Clifford’s cell phone 813-xxx-xxx4 and billing to Clifford’s credit card as 
noted above. 
 
The old URL was still available after it expired and its was purchased and re-activated on 
03/26/2020 (for less than $20) on behalf of the HOA so that we there would not be any loss of  
information that might have gone to the previous URL AND to prevent mis-use of the previous 
URL for a year by someone attempting to impersonate our legitimate website.  The old URL 
was allowed to expire in March of 2021. 
 
Webmaster hosts the HOA website.  The login name is “xxxxxxxx” and the password is 
“xxxxxxxxxx”.  The website was moved to Webmasters new server platform in 2020 so access 
to administrative functions has changed .. see below….  Hosting by Webmasters is paid thru 
08-31-2023 at which time a renewal notice will be received on the Aberdeen Creek email 
account aberdeencreekfl@yahoo.com.  Payment to Webmasters for renewal must also be 
done with a credit card and reimbursement obtained by invoicing the management 
company.  A multi-year renewal should be considered. 
 
Maintenance of the website is accessed at the following URL: 
 https://214.webmasters.com/4admin/ 
Maintenance functions may not work properly using the EDGE browser – recommended to use 
Chrome.  Also .. updates to the main page of the website may take several hours to propagate 
to the web unless file names are changed and also updated in the INDEX.HTML file.  An 
alternate direct path to the website that will show changes to the main page immediately is:   
http://66.230.233.145/*aberdeencreekfl.com/httpdocs/ 
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